
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This letter should reach you with your student’s Grade Review, which shows the 

most recent information regarding effort, mock examination performance and the 

latest grades projected by subject teachers. A final school report containing more 

detailed feedback from subject teachers will be collated and should reach you before 

the end of term.  

If you have any comments or questions regarding the information shown, please 

contact your student’s Senior Tutor/Achievement Tutor via the Sixth Form Office at 

their ‘home’ school.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

    

C I Kidman     J Sharpe 
Director of Sixth Form, St Aidan’s  Director of Sixth Form, St John Fisher 
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